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Our mission is to continuously improve,  
operate, and maintain a safe and  efficient transportation  

system that serves our citizens and commerce.  
 

Dear Property Owner or Resident: 

 

The Sacramento County Department of Transportation is moving forward with construction of the South 

Sacramento County Safe Routes to School Project at various locations in South Sacramento. This newsletter is being 

provided to inform you about construction activities and project schedule. Please see the contact information listed 

on the back of this newsletter if you have any questions. We appreciate your patience as we work to complete the 

project.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Ron E. Vicari, Director 
Department of Transportation 

 

Construction Activities 

The project’s bids were received on July 25, 2024 and awarded to Central Valley Engineering and Asphalt, Inc. The 

estimated construction time period is October 2024 to February 2025. Some preliminary work may occur prior to 

the start of construction. Access will be maintained to all residences during construction.  

 

Project Work Includes 

• Installation of speed humps 

• Installation of ADA curb ramps at various locations 

• Installation of a midblock crossing and radar detection at Martin Luther King Jr Blvd and 44th Ave 

• Sidewalk widening at Ethel I Baker Elementary School 

 

Project Funding 

Funding for the Project is provided by State Active Transportation Program (ATP) and Measure A Sales Tax.  

Project Newsletter 

South Sacramento County Safe Routes to School 



LEADING THE WAY TO GREATER MOBILITY 

How can I learn more about this project? 

Visit sacdot.saccounty.gov and under the PROJECTS & PROGRAMS tab, follow the “Transportation Projects/
Current Projects/South Sacramento Safe Routes to School” link. If you have questions or need more 

information about the project, or if you need alternative formats for the information, please contact: 

 

Thomas Andrew Resident Engineer  

Sacramento County Department of Transportation 

E-mail: andrewt@saccounty.gov 

Phone: (916) 214-6861 

 

Josh Iniguez, Associate Civil Engineer  

Sacramento County Department of Transportation 

E-mail: iniguezj@saccounty.gov 

Phone: (916) 874-5024 
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